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SEP 2 81988
in Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-285/88-17

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: Kenneth J. Morris, Division Manager

Nuclear Operations
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 6, 1988, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated July 29, 1988. We have reviewed your reply and

find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will

review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Orleinal Si:wd h,
~ . n, tic.a hA

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
Fort Calhoun Station
ATTN: W. G. Gates, Manager
P.O. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, D. C. 20036

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director
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bec to DMB (IE-04)

bec distrib. by RIV w/non-safeguards portion of letter dated September 6, 1988:
R. D. Martin, RA
Resident Inspector
Lisa Shea, RM/ALF
RPB-ORSS
Section Chief, ORP/B
MIS System
RIV File
ORP
RSTS Operator
DRS
Inspector
Section Chief
B. Murray
R. L. Bangart
R. E. Hall
Project Engineer, ORP/B
P. Milano, NRR Project Manager
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl 137
Wasnington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50 285 ;

2. Letter from the NRC (L. J. Callan) to OPPD (K. J. Morris)
dated July 29, 1988

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Response to Notice of Violation - Inspection 50-285/88-17

Please find attached Om1ha Public Power Olstrict's (OPPD) response to Reference
2. Response to this violation is contained in the attachment to this letter.
The submittal date of September 6,1938 was discussed between Mr. J. Everett of
Region IV, and Mr. J. J. Fisicaro of my staff.

|

This document contains safeguards information and is not for public disclosure.
'

Its distribution should be restricted on a "need to know" basis. If you have
additional questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact t

us. 1

Sincerely,

J
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(. A . orrts i

iDivision Manager '

Nuclear Operations

Attachment
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c: LeBoeuf, Lamb Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Ave., N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator
fl@f/ c P. D. Milano. NRC Project Manager

P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 7,y
,

a w< u nou~~ w eeus, oewww
-. ---.s._ . .- _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ . _ , ,


